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Dear Student,

All the things that you will need for school will be ready for you when you arrive in September!  Here is a list of things that I will supply for you:

· pencils 
· crayons 
· colored pencils 
· glue sticks 
· scissors 
· daily take home folder 
· pencil box

You might want to bring a few things to help your year:
· backpack 
· washable markers 
· two boxes of kleenex


Please enjoy your summer.  I am looking forward to seeing each of you and your family at the Open House on August 31st from 4:30 – 6:00 p.m.

See you soon,

Ms. Will
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